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The new law requires districts to
prohibit students from using
personal devices, such as cell
phones, tablets, earbuds,
headphones, smartwatches,
and other communication
devices, inside school buildings
during instructional hours.

Update for 2025-2026
New State Law (HB 1481)
Bans Student Cell Phone
Use During School Day 

Students will be required to turn
off their electronic devices and
place them in the front office at

the beginning of the day. The
devices will be locked in a

secure location and returned to
the student at the end of the

day.


